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September 4, 1984
MN-84-146 GDW-84-207

Director, Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D. C. 20555

Attention: Document Control Desk

References: (a) License No. DPR-36 (Docket No. 50-309)
(b) USNRC Letter to MYAPCo dated August 2, 1984, Inspection 84-12

Subject: Response to Inspection 84-12 - Security Violation Observed During
Radiological Environmental Monitoring Program Inspection

Gentlemen:

This letter transmits Maine Yankee's response to Inspection No. 84-12.
,

The information contained in the enclosure to this letter is considered to
be Safeguards Information and should be protected against unauthorized
disclosure, including being withheld frca public disclosure, pursuant to
10 rER 73.21.

Very truly yours,

MAINE YANKEE ATOMIC POER C0tPANY

bhW
G. D. Whittier
Licensing Section Head
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